
From: Liz Bettencourt 
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2012 10:45 AM 
Subject: President's Message - July 13, 2012 
 

Members: 
The Officers have compiled our written report of June activities for your information (attached 
below).  Our next membership meeting is August 1.  We will have our customary monthly 
report on July activities at that time. 
 
Congrats to Jaime Gonzalez on his promotion to Maintenance Worker III in the Coyote/Pajaro 
Field Operations Unit! 
 
Stay cool and have a great weekend! 
 

  

Liz Bettencourt     
President, Employees Association 
408-265-2607 x2821 

 
 
 


